
INTERNATIONAL FOLK ART FOUNDATION
MUSEUM OF INTERNATIONAL FOLK ART SANTA F E, NEW MEXICO, U.S.A.

P.0. Box 627 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

February 21, 19&3

Miss Laura Gilpin 
P.0. Box 1173 
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Laura:

Thank you for your letter of February'18th about the 

photographic work done at the time of the Yucatan Expedition.

The Foundation is reluctant to spend any more money than we can 

help on this unfortunate operation, but if you will come in the 

office some time, we can talk it over and decide just what to do.

I do think that the obligation to Dr^Jiargaiijshould be fulfilled 

if only on a minimal basis. /"-•« . \

Best regards. J
Sincerely yours,

r-
Parker Wilson 

President

PW:mlr

A CORPORATION FORMED TO BROADEN THE STUDY OF F.OLK ART AS RELATED TO ALL 
COUNTRIES AND SO AUGMENT A BETTER UNDERSTANDING AMONG THE PEOPLES OF THE WORLD


